April 23, 2024

Oklahoma Department of Aerospace & Aeronautics
110 N. Robinson, Suite 200
Oklahoma City, OK 73102

Dear Depariment:

The City of Mangum (City) on behalf of the Scott Field Airport submits this Letter of Interest to
the Oklahoma Department of Aerospace & Aeronautics (Department) and requests the project
listed below be considered for inclusion in the Department's fiscal year (FY) 2025-2029 Airport
Construction Program for State FY 2027, The City understands its funding share of the total
eligible project cost will be five percent (5%) for State grant funds unless otherwise agreed to by
the Department. The City has the capacity and is committed to make available its funding share.

1. Rehabilitate (overlay) runway pavement (fotal estimated cost $950,000; ODAA $902,500,
Local 847,500) '

Should you have any questions, please contact (insert point of contact name), {insert person’s
title), at (insert person’s phone number).

Sincerely,

(Authorizing Official’s name)
(Authorizing Official’s title)
City of Mangum




